
My name is Cheryl Campbell and I am writing in support of SB 428. The Task Force on Universal Health Care addresses one of the 
most important issues we Oregonians are facing. During this extraordinary year of a global pandemic, it has become clear that 
health care for everyone is absolutely essential. A majority of people support universal health care, but we need to design a good 
system that will work. The pandemic has slowed the work of the dedicated individuals on the task force, so more time is needed for 
this very important, complex work. Please support this bill to extend the deadline for the task force’s recommendations. Thank you.


